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     Michael Jordan, who grew up in Wilmington, North Carolina, close to 
where Florence came ashore as a Category 1 hurricane, has donated $2 
million to relief and recovery agencies.  "It's truly devastating for me 
to see the damage that Hurricane Florence is doing to my beloved home 
state of North Carolina and to the surrounding areas," Jordan, who is 
the owner of the Charlotte Bobcats of the NBA, said last week in a 
statement posted on the team's website announcing its charity work. 
     Kipchoge's split times left many viewers scratching their heads as 
they tried to work out just how fast the race was won.  The Kenyan was 
led out from the start by three pacemakers and he clocked the first 10 
kilometers in world record pace.  Shortly after the halfway mark, all 
three pacemakers dropped out, leaving Kipchoge to run the final 10 miles 
alone.  But where most athletes would struggle, Kipchoge continued to 
defy the odds and instead of falling off the pace, he actually sped up. 
     Prince William went on rhino spotting trip in Namibia to learn more 
about conservation and the illegal wildlife trade in Africa.  The Duke 
of Cambridge went rhino spotting with a team of local rangers on a 5am 
trek in the country's mountainous region, Kensington Palace said in 
a tweet.  He praised the "beauty and sheer remoteness" of Namibia's 
landscape as he spotted a rare black rhino after five hours.  The 
Duke of Cambridge said he was humbled by the rangers dedication towards 
protecting Namibia's rhinos population from poachers. 
     "Q" words are always tough, especially those without a "u" in them. 
Players can monetize with the word qapik, which is a unit of currency 
in Azerbaijan.  The updated version of the players dictionary continues 
to follow some of the game's most important rules.  Words must still 
come from the standard dictionary.  No abbreviations, capitalized words 
or words with punctuation are allowed. 
     Every week seems to bring new confirmation we've officially entered 
the era of too much tourism.  There's been sand pilfering in Sardinia 
and Venice visitors threatened with fines for sitting down.  Over in 
Rome, there's been selfie-based violence and illegal bathing.  In 
Madrid, stringent rules have been put in place to handle Airbnb as 
locals fear being priced out of the city. 
     FIFA has suspended Sierra Leone from world football over claims of 
government interference.  The suspension comes after FIFA sent a letter 
to the country's Minister of Sports expressing "grave concern" about the 
removal of the football association president, Isha Johansen and the 
association's General Secretary, Christopher Kamara. 
     But a study released this week found that the Brazilian bird is now 
extinct in the wild.  The Spix's macaw is one of eight bird species, 
half of them in Brazil, confirmed extinct or suspected extinct in the 
report from BirdLife International.  Deforestation is a leading cause 
of the Spix's macaw's disappearance from its natural habitat, according 
to the report.  For the first time, extinctions on the mainland are 
outpacing those on islands, the study says. 
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     Trump struck an optimistic tone while speaking to reporters on the 
South Lawn of the White House just hours after Moon and Kim announced 
that North Korea would close a key missile test facility in the presence 
of "international experts" and potentially destroy a key nuclear complex 
if the United States agrees to corresponding measures. 
     Russia's Defense Ministry has said the system would be transferred 
to Syria in the next two weeks.  The ministry said that Israel was 
"solely" to blame for bringing down the IL-20 aircraft last week.  The 
plane was inadvertently shot down by Syrian forces during an Israeli 
airstrike in the Syrian coastal province of Latakia.  Russia's military 
accused Israel of maneuvering its aircraft to use a Russian plane "as 
cover," putting it in the line of fire of Syria's antiaircraft system. 
     In other words, the ankle, turned 180 degrees, functions as the new 
knee.  Her ankle sits in the location of where her knee would be, since 
her lower leg was reattached to her thighbone.  Doctors say they keep 
the foot because the toes provide important sensory feedback to the 
brain.  Delaney's father, Noah Unger, said he was told that by having a 
natural joint at the knee, instead of a prosthetic joint, Delaney would 
be able to do "the leaps, the jumps, the hops" that dancing requires. 
     Some of this automation is wrapped around architectures and ideas 
that are emerging from the labs into general use.  Programmers working 
on artificial intelligence used to write the code in their favorite 
language.  Now some libraries, like TensorFlow, are stable enough to be 
widely deployed and their API acts almost like a language unto itself. 
     Overtourism might be the real deal, but it's also a broad term and 
it manifests itself differently in different destinations.  In Paris, it 
might look like crowds of visitors jostling for a photo or glimpse of 
the "Mona Lisa" at the Louvre, says Miginiac, who presented at the 
World Tourism Day about overtourism at Machu Picchu. 
     Using a network of eight ground-based telescopes across the world, 
the EHT collected data to produce the image.  The black hole itself is 
unseeable, as it's impossible for light to escape from it; what we can 
see is its event horizon.  The EHT was also observing a black hole 
located at the centre of the Milky Way, but was unable to produce an 
image.  While Messier 87 is further away, it was easier to observe, 
due to its larger size.  The golden ring is the event horizon, the 
moment an object approaching a black hole reaches a point of no return, 
unable to escape its gravitational pull. 
     Yehliu Geopark in Wanli District, New Taipei City, will have a very 
different look at night in April as the park's trademark Queen's Head 
and other spectacular rock formations will be illuminated by light 
shows, with a concert taking place on the magnificent seashore.  Those 
taking part in the Yehliu Night Tours will visit Queen's Head, Cute 
Princess Rock, and other interesting rock formations, and walk around 
Linying Lake, all of which will be illuminated, the North Coast and 
Guanyinshan National Scenic Area Administration said on Monday. 


